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From: Emily Reynolds
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Heck, Patrick
Subject: Fwd: Support of 20 is Plenty + comment
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 11:18:35 AM

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Emily Reynolds <emilymargrit@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 11:17 AM
Subject: Support of 20 is Plenty + comment
To: Heck, Patrick <district2@cityofmadison.com>

Hi Patrick,

I live at 303 N. Hamilton. 

I support the 20 is Plenty proposal for our community with the caveat that I strongly feel it
should also apply to E Johnson and E Gorham. I live between these two streets and cross them
almost daily (basically whenever I need to go anywhere...). They are dangerous and scary and
are lined with tons of residences and multiple public parks. The speed limit should absolutely
be reduced on them as well as the other streets in the proposal for our district. 

I have a conflict with the meeting this afternoon and can't attend. I didn't want to register my
support without adding this comment to it, though. 

Thank you!

Emily
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